
 28th November 2019. 

 

Report on Workings/Attendance on the Periti Warranting Board. 

 

This year the Board met 9 times and I attended all these meetings. In addition, I attended and 
formed part of the interviewing board assessing prospective candidates for the Warrant 5 times ( 
interviewing foreign candidates). 

The workings of the Board during this year, besides discussing EU directives and their effect on  
professional training and the assessment  of foreign candidates applying for the warrant, there were 
also discussions on the present draft of the Periti Act (in respect of the responsibilities/workings of 
the Warranting Board), MCAST courses and the possibility of local candidates following the system of 
4 plus 2 plus 1, instead of the 5 plus 1, to be considered as eligible by the Board for applying for the 
Warrant. 

I also attended 2, ENACA meetings; one in February in Budapest and one in October in Valletta. 

I also attended 2 Warrant Giving Ceremonies . 

 

 

 

Catherine Galea 


